
Another fire risk
EDITOR: I read that Sonoma County Supervisor Lynda Hopkins joined the fight against the Windsor casino proposed by Koi Nation, writing to the U.S. District Court that “the project is in an area of the County that does not allow commercial development and that has been subject to devastating wildfires” (“Leaders join fight against casino,” May 31). Accordingly, can we expect to see a similar acknowledgment from the Sonoma County Board of Supervisors of the wildfire and evacuation risk that exists in the Sonoma Valley and will be exponentially increased with the proposed development at the former Sonoma Development Center site?
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